
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

AHG END OF YEAR CEREMONIES 

 

You are invited to the End of the Year Ceremonies for AHG Troop VA 

1318 TOMORROW NIGHT at 6:45pm, in the Sanctuary.  A cake and 

punch reception will be held in the Fellowship Hall immediately after.  

On behalf of the troop, we would like to thank you for all your prayers 

and support.  We are honored to be a part of such a loving church that 

believes in showing the world God’s love through service. 
 

SPORTS CAMP HELP NEEDED!! 

 

Sports Camp is right around the corner! We still need volunteers to 

serve in the following positions: (2) Group Leaders- Ages 4-7, Youth to 

assist PBA with Sports Stations (Soccer, Basketball, Golf and Flag 

Football), Bible Study Leader for Ages 4-7 (Wed and Thursday night) 

and donations for Scholarships.  Please contact Paige Belvin at 804-

824-1217 if you are able to help!  
 

BABY DEDICATION 

 

If you would like to participate in Baby Dedication NEXT SUNDAY, June 

9, 2019, please contact Pastor Bud. 
 

PBA OFFERING 

 

We are only $280.00 short of making our $1,100.00 goal!!  Please 

pick up an envelope at the WMU booth and add your contribution to 

help our Peninsula Baptist Association!! 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 

There will be a Vacation Bible School interest meeting held NEXT    

SUNDAY,  June 9, 2019 following the service.  If you are interested in 

teaching or helping, please attend. 
 

EAGLE EYRIE WOMEN’S GETAWAY 

 

The Eagle Eyrie Women’s Getaway is November 1– November 3, 

2019.  Reserve your spot in the lodge!  The cost is $10 per person, per 

night and the deposit is due now.  For more details and if you have any 

questions, please contact Pauline Littell at (804) 815-8030. 
 

  

 

  

STANDING ROCK MISSION TRIP 

July 21 – 26, 2019 

 

It’s been 10 years since the WMUV mission partnership with Standing 

Rock began. 

 

Standing Rock borders North and South Dakota.  The reservation is 

home to about 8,500 people who struggle with issues such as        

unemployment, alcoholism, poverty, and domestic violence. 
 

Please pray for the Native Americans that will be ministered to and for 

the volunteers that will be serving. Pray that their hearts will be open 

and receptive to the word of God.  
 

The WMU would like your help in collecting the following items to be 

given to those in need. 
 

        New shoes for boys, girls, and teens (athletic/tennis shoes) 

        Underwear for girls and boys, (boys prefer boxers; girls love         

                                                           designs, (not all white) 

  Socks for boys, girls, and teens, (Bright colors / low cut for girls;  

                                                          boys dark colors / low cut) 

   Prizes for games – balls, match box cars, small stuffed animals 

                                    Walmart Gift card $25.00 
 

A bin will be under the WMU bulletin board for any items you            

contribute.  Deadline June 30, 2019.  Any questions, please see    

Theresa Svoboda. 
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